
A message to WINTER ATHLETES
about

TRACK!
THIS is what everyone else is seeing:

FEBRUARY 27 -
MANDATORY PRACTICES BEGIN

But, you aren’t everyone else…
● Winter athletes can join the track team the day

after your winter season is over!
● All you have to do is let Coach Beers know NOW

that you will be joining so that he knows you’ll be
there. There are 2 steps:

1. Look over the schedule and make sure it’s okay you
join

cpmstrack.weebly.com

2. Email Coach Beers to let him know you plan on
participating and what events you might be interested
in doing. Please try to do this by February 10th.

dbeers@cpcsc.k12.in.us

Events include: Short distance, Long
distance, High Jump, Long Jump, Hurdles,
Discus and Shotput

mailto:dbeers@cpcsc.k12.in.us



